
September 17, 2023 

VIA E-FILING 

Ms. Amanda Maxwell, Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission     
612 Woodland Square Loops SE 
Lacey, WA 98504-7250 

Re: Revision to Docket No. UT-220578 Washington State Universal Service 
Communications Program – Petition for Eligibility of Westgate Communications 
LLC to Receive Support Pursuant to WAC 480-123-130 

Dear Ms. Maxwell: 

Pursuant to WAC 480-123-130, Westgate Communications LLC (“WeavTel”, 
“Company”) hereby submits to the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission a 
revision to its report and certification related to the Washington State Universal Service 
Communications Program.  Please find a revised compliance report and an excel document with 
forty additional locations that have been met. 

If you should have any questions or need further information, please contact me 
509.682.5556 

Sincerely, 

Richard J. Weaver, General Manager 
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